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November 16, 2015

Dear Friend of the Foundation,

The next generation of dairy leaders needs to be grown.

You have been instrumental in building a thriving dairy community that has been good to you.
Now it is time to ensure that the next generation of dairy leaders has the skills to navigate a
complex dairy industry.  

We need to invest in our number one resource, our people.  As a young woman, someone saw
my potential and propelled me towards a leadership program for rural leaders.  The experience
was life changing.  Their investment in me set the stage for who I am today.  Like my mentor
years ago, you understand the need for a proactive and prepared dairy community. Today, I ask
you to invest in the next generation of dairy leaders.  

Your Foundation has a vision for the future, and we would like you to be part of it by donating to
the Cornerstone Dairy AcademyTM Appeal. 

Cornerstone Dairy Academy is a Professional Dairy Producers' (PDPW) program that directly
addresses growing leadership skills within the dairy community. 
It is especially effective for those with strong technical skills, who want to pair that knowledge
with the communication skills needed for advancement 
and leadership in the dairy industry.  PDPF proudly supports Cornerstone Dairy Academy. Since
the program's inception in 2014, 90 applicants from 17 states have participated.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SRLD67Fy8xFNht-_3fyd-w8Elvk_o6Qcza6SoHXXQ9zN0s6TwIj5OUZrq43eHUZ7My6egstrS1z8woTdFi9Y7VwCVY6lvhVZ4KKkl1Y_NqocVRKWjZxeSKaC1xMUTu6TwvaKZeb7MXfc8_soPxrNw31XOdfjlmsU0yz3HLDw-pMYJDHPC0xGQAjEyULCgNrMIwz-rtbzTnsyJIIqpsbTqDHOJhZ3pvXvx_9wt9cYwmiYbnJ4x-ZmPmfqbzlEEkf-WWb5BXcreGc5ymExx1d2X8teoTAkdHsZfkhTYdnMpK-sCOkGSgV5vA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SRLD67Fy8xFNht-_3fyd-w8Elvk_o6Qcza6SoHXXQ9zN0s6TwIj5OUZrq43eHUZ7BVLqnsrUhxb8aI3E8Gd9TqBm3CgERKuOX_5BB1bEgmk0yo3mrUH-oBpfcnHN2REZC78cuFWV4WxNoTApRSaPNjJJ1NuC_UJsqsGCjPAw58t3oRa1McvJavfPWSAIDYk8PXBrWBYH3cxVJNJFR_Lamhzeg-Rlx1zQkTNyGEo4wX2RnUKH8KoLIX8G90FYGhNqjJSY2NwWTYcjG1ufjqsDekqDNI4-lVu2sH8E12COIsFtvSJfDpW6IKzgbJbYZ_ho&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SRLD67Fy8xFNht-_3fyd-w8Elvk_o6Qcza6SoHXXQ9zN0s6TwIj5OUZrq43eHUZ7BVLqnsrUhxb8aI3E8Gd9TqBm3CgERKuOX_5BB1bEgmk0yo3mrUH-oBpfcnHN2REZC78cuFWV4WxNoTApRSaPNjJJ1NuC_UJsqsGCjPAw58t3oRa1McvJavfPWSAIDYk8PXBrWBYH3cxVJNJFR_Lamhzeg-Rlx1zQkTNyGEo4wX2RnUKH8KoLIX8G90FYGhNqjJSY2NwWTYcjG1ufjqsDekqDNI4-lVu2sH8E12COIsFtvSJfDpW6IKzgbJbYZ_ho&c=&ch=


You can be a part of positioning Cornerstone Dairy Academy for the future by sending your tax
deductible donation today.  Donate online or by mail to Professional Dairy Producers Foundation,
802 N.Main St., Juneau, WI 53039.

See Cornerstone Dairy Academy
2015 In Action

 
I encourage you to forward this appeal to your family and friends and spread the message.
Developing leaders is an ongoing project that we all must support to sustain a dynamic dairy
industry.  You are our best partner in growing tomorrow's dairy leaders.  

Please call me at 920-382-5873 if you would like additional information about Dairy's Foundation,
Your Foundation.  Thank you in advance. Our next generation of dairy leaders appreciate your
support.

Sincerely,
Deb Reinhart
Executive Director
Professional Dairy Producers Foundation

Join the Conversation!

The Professional Dairy Producers Foundation is dairy's foundation, and your legacy of learning.  If you have
any questions, please contact us through our website at: www.dairyfoundation.org,or on facebook and twitter!

  

Professional Dairy Producers Foundation 
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dreinhart@dairyfoundation.org | http://www.dairyfoundation.org 
820 N. Main St., Suite D, Juneau, WI 53039

Phone: 800-947-7379
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